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NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
Notice 12 of 2019

ROLL-OUT OF ANNUAL RETURN “HARD-STOP” FUNCTIONALITY

The CIPC deployed the “AR Hard-Stop” functionality on 1 August 2018 and subsequently had to “rali-back” due to an
unforeseen technical issue. Please refer to notices 52, 56 and 61 on the CIPC website about the “Hard-Stop"
functionality.

The CIPC has since overcome the technical issues encountered that resulted in the roll-back of the “hard-stop” and
as at 7 February 2019 has rolled it out again.

Yours sincerly,

AdvARory Voller
@ PC COMMISSIONER

7 February 2019



